
 

 

ARE YOU A HEALTHCARE 
PROFESSIONAL IMPACTED 

BY COVID-19? 
 

The Missouri First Responder Provider Network of licensed mental 
health professionals is offering free behavioral health services for 
healthcare professionals (doctors, nurses, respiratory therapists, social 
workers, counselors, CNAs, etc.) who have been impacted by COVID-19. 
Services are conveniently offered via telehealth and are 100% 
confidential. Visit https://www.missouricit.org/first-responders to find 
a provider.  

 
This project is a partnership of the MO Department of Mental Health, the MO Coalition for Community 
Behavioral Healthcare, the MO First Responders Network, and the Substance Abuse and Mental Health 

Service Administration.  

https://www.missouricit.org/first-responders
https://www.missouricit.org/team

